
April 9, 1981 LBs 35, 72, 205, 2 9 6,
328, 251, 477

SPEAKER MARVEL PRESIDING

SPEAKER MARVEL: The Chaplain for today is Edith Young,
Assistant Minister of First Christian Church of Lincoln.

PASTOR EDITH YOUNG: Prayer.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Would you please record your presence?
Okay record.

CLERK: Quorum present Mr President.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Okay, item number three.

CLERK: Mr. President your committee on Enrollment and
Review respectfully reports that we have carefully 
examined LB 296 and recommend the same be placed on 
Select File, 328 Select File with amendments, 477 Select 
File with amendments, 35 Select File with amendments, 
(signed) Senator Kilgarin, Chair.

Mr. President, a letter from the Governor to the Clerk 
regarding LB 351* (See page 1365 of the Legislative 
Journal).

Mr. President LB 72 and 205 are ready for your signature.

SPEAKER MARVEL: While the Legislature is session and
capable of transaction business, I am about to sign and 
do sign re-engrossed Legislative Bill 72, re-engrossed 
LB 205.

The Clerk will read a letter from the Governor’s office. 
Can I have your attention for .just a minute. The Clerk 
will read a letter from the Governor’s office. In order 
to have it distributed to you somebody’s signature needed 
to be on the letter, my signature or initials are there. 
That does not necessarily mean an endorsement, it is 
simply a convenience for the members of the Legislature.

CLERK: Read letter from Governor Thone. See Legislative
Journal pages 1 3 6 6-6 8 .
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